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___ MINISTRY OF RECONCILIATION

4 July is the month of birthday celebrations-my spiritual birthday (July 13)
my birthday and the birthday of All Nations Christian Church
International are on July 27. ANCCI was incorporated in the State of
Texas as association of Churches and Ministries, on 7. 27. 07 and was
granted 501 c 3 by the Federal Government which was back dated on
the same date. The Risen Lord gave us a vision statement: Empowered
by the Holy Spirit, we preach the Gospel to All Nations. The Lord
commanded us to reach out to all nations. To our greatest surprise, after ten years, we are in
every continent with membership of two million. Our loving Father commissioned us to reach
out to people of all social strata-this include people who are highly educated and people who
have not learned to read in any language. We praise God for giving us energy and will of
fulfilling the Great Commission. “Go into all the world and preach the Gospel to all creation.”

Bishop Peter Pelani of Grace Ministries, South India, visited with us and we are most
grateful to St. Cyprian’s International Church, Freedom Fellowship, Amira Mabure for their
contributions to Bishop Peter’s Ministry.

We had a fruitful visit with the Bishop of Nakuru, the Rt. Re. Joseph Muchai in the
home of Rev Francis and Jane Chege, Huntsville, TX. Mary and | started our ministry in the
Diocese of Nakuru and most of what we give to all nations is what we received from this
diocese. We are also grateful to Samuel and Lucy Mwaura for the accommodation and Nyama
choma.

I am delighted to inform you that two books of mine which are being published are
near completion. Anyone who donates to ANCCI $20 or more will received a book. Please ask

for a book.

OVERSEAS MISSION TO KENYA December 2-18: We are inviting you to participate in
this great mission by your donation. Those who feel called to accompany us need to
communicate to us as soon possible. The missioners will participate in three seminars and have
time to visit game park and other places of tourist attraction.

We are most grateful to those who have been supporting ANCCI financially. We are
inviting you to donate to ANCCI. Make your check payable to ANCCI and send it to P.O Box
19805, Amarillo, TX 79114 or donate electronically at www.allnationscci.org.

And now to him who is able to keep you from stumbling and to present you before his
glorious presence without faulty and with great joy- to the only God our Savior be glory,
majesty, power and authority, through Jesus Christ our Lord, before all ages and forevermore!
Amen. Jude 24-25
++John Githiga




